From: Erickson, Tina

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 4:33 PM

**To:** Hexom, Dale **Cc:** Johnson, Mark

**Subject:** FW: Request for extension

Dale,

The Utility feels that this is a reasonable request and would recommend approval. Once approved, I would then draft an agreement that the La Crosse County Historical Society would sign that provides a deadline of completing the requirements and scheduling a re-inspection of no later than June 1, 2016.

Sincerely,

Tina

**From:** Peggy Derrick [mailto:peggy@lchshistory.orq]

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 4:16 PM

**To:** Hexom, Dale **Cc:** Erickson, Tina

Subject: Request for extension

Dear Mr. Hexom,

The La Crosse County Historical Society is requesting an extension for compliance with the City of La Crosse Cross Connection Control Ordinance. The corrections needed relate to our irrigation and air conditioning systems, which is drained and shut down for the season. We would like to delay having to recharge the system to make the corrections until next spring. I have spoken with the Utility Office Supervisor, and she recommended that we request to be put on your board agenda. I appreciate you and the board giving this your consideration. Sincerely,

Peggy Derrick, Executive Curator La Crosse County Historical Society 145 West Ave. S., La Crosse WI 54601 Main Offices 608-782-1980 Cell 608-799-0033